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From: Wellander, Chris A. [WellanderC@pbworld.com]
Sent: Monday, December 29, 2008 12:34 PM
To: White, John
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: Bored Tunnel Briefing Paper

Hello

You have emailed Chris Wellander.  I will be  out of the office on vacation from Wednesday, 12/24 through Friday 12/26.   
I will respond to your message as soon as possible when I return to the office on Monday, 12/29. 

Happy Holidays!

Chris Wellander
Parsons Brinckerhoff
(206) 382-5296
Cell - (206) 240-7889

___________________________
NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain confidential information for the sole use 
of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution 
of, or reliance on this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an 
authorized recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies 
from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.


